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Circular No.35/2018                         13th November, 2018 
To all Units, Office Bearers, CC & GC Members 

 
Dear Comrades, 

Conference 

 
Our Kerala Unit, host unit of the Conference, is in the process of all out 

preparations under the auspices of the Reception Committee constituted for the 
Conference to make it a stupendous success. 

 
Our Comrades in Kerala has taken up the task of organising massive campaign 
centering round the Conference covering all the districts of the State highlighting 

the theme of the Conference “STOP CORPORATE LOOT PROTECT MASS 
BANKING”. Our campaign is being well received by the general public 

throughout the State.  
 
Similar campaign should also be organised highlighting the slogans of the 

Conference in all States by our respective State Units and bank-wise unions.  
 

First round poster has already been released from the centre and by now it has 
reached all the States. State units should also print and widely circulate posters 
on the Conference in local language.  

 
Entitlement of number of delegates/observers and the rate of fees thereof and 

the period up to which subscription has to be cleared, have been communicated 
through our earlier circular. All units have to take note of that. 
 

To extend financial support to our host unit, our Office Bearers meeting held in 
the month of September 2018 decided on some target of collections to be made 

by all State Units which may be done by collection of donations from our 
members/well wishers and/or by way of procuring advertisements for the 
souvenir to be published on the occasion. Tariff cards for this purpose are being 

sent by the host unit. We request all units to take up the task in right earnest 
pass on the advertisement materials to the Reception Committee within 

December, 2018.  
 
To facilitate the Reception Committee to make arrangements of accommodation 

for delegates/observers during the Conference, we request our State Units to 
intimate their number of delegates/observers based on current membership 

figures to the Reception Committee under intimation to us. Units are also 
requested to specifically mention the strength of women delegates/observers 
in the total list. 

SAVE PUBLIC SECTOR 
SAVE PUBLIC MONEY 

ON TO 10TH CONFERENCE  
With greetings, 

Yours comradely, 
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